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From: Tanya Rene PETTAY <pettay@un.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 9:38 AM
To: Helen SULLIVAN
Subject: Fw: Implementation of Expert Medical Report/Re "Reclining Chair" for IENG Sary

From: Matteo Crippa/UNAKRT

To: Tanya Rene PETTAY/UNAKRT@UNAKRT

Ce: Mosseny So/UNAKRT@UNAKRT, Dejan Berberovic/UNAKRT@UNAKRT

Date: 08/10/2011 02:35 PM

Subject: Implementation of Expert Medical Report/Re "Reclining Chair” for IENG Sary

Dear Tanya,

you might remember our meeting in the courtroom last month on the above subject. During that meeting it was
suggested that the same kind of mattress in use in the Detention Facility by Mr. IENG Sary be also used in the holding
cell.

We are in the process of requesting purchase of the "reclining chair". However, i was wondering whether Mr. IENG

Sary can indicate whether in the Detention Facility he uses a chair which he finds comfortable and would like to have
also when in the courtroom and perhaps in the holding cell.

THX and regards,

Matteo



